Athletics Meeting – May 3, 2021

Attendees:  Glen Katz, Daryl Macellaro, Barry Silbiger, Stephanie Silbiger, David Neu, Steve Koenigsberg, Danielle Maute, Pat Degnan, Matt Culkin

Meeting started at 7:34pm
· Toddler Soccer – signups are Sat morning, 5/8/21.  Brett Nickel is ready to get shirt order processed once we get kid’s sizes at registration.
· Hub Lakes Updates
· Co-Ed Volleyball at Lake Valhalla on July 17
· Hub Lakes Track meet is cancelled this summer.  No team can find a track available. 
· We will try to reach out to Morris Catholic and CCM
· Lake Telemark has rejoined Hub Lakes with select sports
· Gaga pit has been ordered, should be in soon.  Will be installed near Tennis Courts by Field A, closer to the fence along the road
· New tennis balls have been purchased, Kurt will leave them in Tennis Shed
· A-Field playground child swings – swings are high.  Kurt will add extra mulch to build up floor to see if that improves.  If not, we will look to order longer chains.
· Swim team
· Sign ups are May 10 online
· Glen is looking to get someone in to look at tree branches hanging over the field at A-Field.  
· Discussed possibilities for old shuffleboard court pit outside of clubhouse
· Tennis Courts
· Reviewed drafted motion for the ballot question
· Motion passed 7 yes, 0 no. 
· Big push to make sure we have a team for every Hub Lakes sport
Meeting adjourned at 8:16pm

Minutes recorded by David Neu

Note Additions
An e-mail vote was conducted on 5-11 to provide additional comments to the Tennis Motion.  The verbiage that was added is below. 

The added sentence is: "If this ballot question passes, it supersedes any other motion or question on the 2021 ballot related to the Tennis Courts at the A-Field"  

All members who originally voted, responded yes.  The additional verbiage is included in the the final approved motion.  

Approved by: Glen Katz-OIC
